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Ferham Primary School





September 18th 2020





Meals 





Attendance hampers


We want our children in school! To celebrate good school attendance, we will be entering children with 100% attendance into a weekly draw to win a food hamper. This will be packed with delicious food for the whole family to enjoy. Our first family feast will be sent home next week. We will announce the winner in the following week’s newsletter.


     


Safety after school


Children are not permitted on the school site after the end of the school 


day. We have had a number of children who have come back onto


site after 3.15pm. Please ensure your children are safe and you


know where they are each evening. 


      


 





If your child is in FS2 (Reception), Year 1 or Year 2 they are entitled to Universal Free School Meals. This means you do not have to pay for their school lunch. We can offer a hot option or a sandwich. Please see the website for the up to date menu choices.


�





Values and Rules


Please remind the children of our school values and school rules with your children at home. We expect them to show Respect, Resilience and Tolerance both in and out of school. The children now know the rules of being Ready, Respectful and Safe. 

















Head Boy and Head Girl





Attendance





Our Head Boy is: Darnell


Our Head Girl is: Eliza





Our Deputy Head Boy is: Frantisek


Our Deputy Head Girl is: Hojin





Well done to all Year 6s who applied – we had a fabulous field to choose from.





INSET day


Just a reminder that our INSET day is on Friday 25th September.





Our attendance target for this year is 95%.          











Winter coats/Uniform


We have been given some brand new and slightly used 


(but great condition) winter coats. If you need uniform for your child, we have some spare and will be able to provide this for a small donation. If anyone is in need of a coat or uniform for your child, please let Mrs Roberts or Mrs Utley know what size your child is and we will try to provide this for you.





PE kit reminder 


Children need a PE kit in school: white t-shirt, black or blue tracksuit and trainers (for outdoor PE)


 








